
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Position: Favorable  

 

BILL SYNOPSIS  

 

The Baltimore City Police Department has reviewed Resolution 25R-0020 for the purpose of 

updating the City Council on the wellbeing of gay men when they interact with a member of the 

Police Department and when they are employed or seeking employment within the Department. 

 

 

SUMMARY OF POSITION  

 

The Baltimore Police Department supports this resolution and is committed to creating an 

unbiased and inclusive working environment for gay men at the Police Department. The 

Department is committed to providing fair, respectful, and equitable services to gay men in all 

interactions with departmental personnel. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT  

 

The Baltimore Police Department does not anticipate a fiscal impact.  

 

AMENDMENTS  

 

The Baltimore Police Department has no requested amendments for Council Bill 25R-0020.  

 

TO The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council 

FROM 
Erin C. Murphy Esq. – Chief of Staff and Government Affairs – 

Baltimore Police Department 

CC Mayor’s Office of Government Relations  

DATE 06/02/25 

SUBJECT 25R-0020 Informational Hearing – Well-being of Gay Men in Baltimore 


